
From: Priester, Nicole <NicolePriester@gov.sc.gov>
To: Holly Winters <hwinters@sc.rr.com>
CC: Pisarik, Holly <HollyPisarik@gov.sc.gov>

Date: 5/3/2016 4:15:48 PM
Subject: RE: Governor Haley

Wonderful! We will see you then.
 
The Governor’s Office is located on the first floor of the Statehouse. Metered parking is available surrounding the 
perimeter of the complex. Please enter using the public entrance on the Sumter Street side of the building. There will 
be a brief security check-point upon entering the building. From there the Governor’s Office is located on the right-
hand side of the lobby.
 
Can you tell me where you are from and a little about what you all about government you and your girls have been 
studying?
 
Please let me know if you have any further questions or concerns.
 
From: Holly Winters [mailto:hwinters@sc.rr.com] 

Sent: Tuesday, May 03, 2016 4:03 PM

To: Priester, Nicole

Subject: Re: Governor Haley
 
Yes! That definitely works for me! You'll have to direct me, however. 2nd floor of state house? Anything I should 
prepare the kids for? We will prepare a few questions, but anything else?


Holly Winters

On May 3, 2016, at 3:43 PM, Priester, Nicole <NicolePriester@gov.sc.gov> wrote:

Great! What about 4:00 PM on Thursday, May 12th in the Governor’s Office. Does that date and time 
work?
 
Nicole
 
From: Holly Winters [mailto:hwinters@sc.rr.com] 

Sent: Tuesday, May 03, 2016 3:35 PM

To: Priester, Nicole

Subject: Re: Governor Haley
 
Hi! That would be awesome to make that all happen. We are a homeschooling family who has been 
studying government and my girls (and I!!) would love to meet Governor Haley! 
 
My children are Carson winters, age 10; Logan winters, age 8, Ryan, age 4 (who may or may not come 
depending on the date we choose) and Reid, the baby at 19 months.
 
We can be flexible with availability, the only thing I have to be mindful of is my 4yr old's preschool drop 
off and pick up times. So we could come after 9, but need to leave by 11:30 to pick her up. Or if 
afternoons are better, then wed, thurs or Fridays would be best for us. 
 
Thanks for being in touch. I am very excited about this!!


Holly Winters
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On May 3, 2016, at 3:29 PM, Priester, Nicole <NicolePriester@gov.sc.gov> wrote:

Holly-
 
Holly Pisarik let me know that you were interested in bring your children to the Statehouse 
for a tour and to meet Governor Haley. Do you mind sending me a upcoming dates that 
would work for you to come to the Statehouse as well as the names and ages of your 
children?
 
Thanks,
Nicole
 
Nicole Priester
Scheduler | Office of Governor Nikki Haley
(803) 734-5151
NicolePriester@gov.sc.gov
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